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5 LAND TO NORTH WEST OF 112 CAMPHILL ROAD, BROUGHTY FERRY - ERECTION OF 
NEW DWELLINGHOUSE (AN179-2008) 

 
Members will recall that consideration of the above application was deferred for a period of one month 
at the August Development Quality Committee.  This was in the light of queries with the application 
site boundary and neighbour/owner notification  
 
Following the meeting, discussions with the applicants took place and the application was formally 
declared invalid by the Council.  The applicants accepted this course of action and may submit a new 
application in due course. 
 
Members are asked to note this information. 
 


